
Submitter: Janell Widmer 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: House Committee On Commerce and Consumer 
Protection 

Measure, Appointment or 
Topic: 

HB2141 

I urge the Oregon State Legislature to pass House Bill 2141-1, establishing the 

Registered Commercial Interior Design Title Act to recognize, protect, and enhance 

the role of Commercial Interior Designers in Oregon. I am hopeful that our state will 

provide legal recognition for my profession, which in turn would ensure public safety 

and consumer protection, and expand economic opportunities for women, small 

business owners, and independent practitioners.  


